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Dear Parents/Carers and Students 

  

Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 17 October 2024 – 5.00pm-7.00pm 

 

Following the record-breaking results in the Summer, The Hart School Sixth Form is 

continuing its journey of success and progress. Students are being more ambitious and 

achieving a greater number of places at the top universities around the country. 

 

Students who study with us have been able through their education to realise their greatest 

ambitions and gain places on some of the most challenging courses, such as medicine or 

to study at prestigious universities such as Oxford. All students leave us with a place and a 

plan for their future! 

 

For many, The Hart School Sixth Form provides amazing opportunities both inside and 

outside of the classroom, allowing students a smooth transition to the next stages of their 

life. 

 

Therefore, I would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening which is taking place 

on Thursday 17 October 2024 at 5.00pm. 

 

The purpose of the evening is twofold: firstly to provide accurate information about the 

courses we will be offering in the Sixth Form and, secondly, to provide students with 

information about alternative pathways. We see the evening as an opportunity for students 

to consider all of the options open to them. 

  

At this stage, some students may still be unsure of what they would like to do after 

completing their GCSE studies. The Open Evening will provide students and parents/carers 

with information about the various options that are available and the various routes that 

students can take. 

 

We strongly encourage as many students and parents/carers to attend as the information 

being discussed will be relevant to all students currently in Year 11. 

 

The Open Evening will begin at 5.00 pm in the School Hall with an introduction to the Sixth 

Form.  There will also be an opportunity to visit the various Sixth Form rooms and speak 

with the teachers that deliver the subjects on offer. There will be information, advice and 

guidance about Post 16 and Post 18 options regarding local universities and specialist 

careers advice experts. 
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This is a crucial time in our students’ education and it is important that they are aware of all 

options open to them. Our Open Evening will give them the opportunity to start making 

some well-informed decisions about their future. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 17 October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Brennan 

Assistant Principal 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 


